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8th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

4AA Swimming at The Triangle – Spring Term 2024 

 

We have been offered the lane swimming pool at The Triangle for our PE swimming group 

this term starting on Monday 26th February 2024 up until 11th March. 

 

Please can they bring their swimming kit in with them every Monday, they should have a 

towel, swimming costume/shorts and goggles. 

 

As your child has selected swimming for their PE option we need to make sure that they 

are competent to use the swimming lane, before confirming their choice.  

 

Please can you complete the below survey to inform us of their current swimming ability.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SwimmingPE  

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to email me 

lmamoany@woodlandsmeed.co.uk 

 

Lewis Mamoany 

 

 

 

PE Specialist 
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